
Mr. Kevin Flynn 
AD Power Roscommon l imited 
Clarity House 
Belgard Road 
Ta I lag h t 
Dublin 24 

lgth January 2012 Reg. No. WO274-01 

Dear Mr. Flynn 

I refer to your letter of gth January 2012, received by the Agency on 11'~ January 2012 

I am to advise that  the information received by the Agency from YOU, dated 25th October '2011, 
contained a discrepancy [ref: my letter to you of 28Ih October ZOll] between the applicant address 
details and the address details of your company as  outlined o n  the Company's Registration Office 
website. This discrepancy still remains despite the Agency receiving a letter on I l l h  November 2011 
from O'Dowd Soticitors on your brhalf stating that- a register change had been lodged with the 
Companies Registration Office. 

I am to further advise that the information dated 25'h October 2011 has now been posted to the 
Agency's website and the Agency will be in contact with you in due course tb  request further 
information/clar"~Acation with regard t o  your application for a waste licence. 

Yours sincerely 

Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office af Climate Licensing & Resource Use . -  


